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Thought of the week 

 

‘Remember to look at the stars and not down at your feet.  Try to 

make sense of what you see and wonder about what made the 

universe exist.  Be curious.  And however difficult life may seem, 

there is always something you can do and succeed at.  It matters 

that you just don’t give up.” Stephen Hawking 

Calendar for the Week 

Monday 19th March: SATS and puzzle club 
Tuesday 20th March: History and construction clubs, Year 6 

Debating Competition 
Wednesday 21st March: Class 2 forest schools, Class 3 football 
at Norton Primary School, art club until 5pm – please 
remember £1.50 cash, guitar and brass lessons  
Thursday 22nd Mar: Cross Country for selected children, 
Fencing and gym club, FOCAS Bingo at the Village Hall 5.30pm 
Friday 23rd Mar: Circuit training club, violin and keyboard 
lessons 
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Stars of the week 

Class One – Laci-Mae 

Class Two – Pippa 

Class Three – Evan 

 

Writers of the week 

Class One – Ashleigh 

Class Two –  Isaac F 

Class Three – Emily 

 

Year 5 Taster Day at Norton College 

I really enjoyed the taster day, it was good to have a trip to see 
what the school is like to help decide where I am going.  First we 
learnt french, and what the french alpabet is.  Then we did a 
science lessons where we did an experiment to find out which 
drink was the fizziest between cola, water and lemonade.  After 
lunch we went to music and learnt some African songs.  Finally 
we did zumba in the sports hall, it was exhausting!         By Charlie 

 

 

Nut free school reminder 

Please can we remind you that we are a nut free School.  Please 
do not send any food in your child’s pack lunch or school bag 
that contains any nuts, including any nut traces.  Many thanks 
for your co-operation. 

Peat Rigg – Year 3 & 4 

A separate letter will follow this week to all children attending 

this trip. 

 

 

Class 3 Highfive Netball Tournament 

On Wednesday 14th March class 3 went to a netball 
tournament.  We were split into 3 teams.  I was in C team; we 
played some matches against other schools and then they 
announced the winners – our team won!                         By Evan 

Swimming 

All children will begin their swimming lessons on the Tuesday 

after Easter.  Please ensure consent letters are returned this 

week.  Many thanks. 

 Parental Questionnaires 

If there are any more parental questionnaires to be returned 

following your parent’s evening appointment, please can we 

have those back this week.  Thank you.  

Young Voices DVD 

We have received our school copy of the Young Voices concert 

we attended.  If anyone would like to borrow this to watch 

they are more than welcome.  Please let Mrs Towse know in 

the office and we will start a list.  Please can we ask that you 

are mindful that others also wish to see this and return it back 

to school as quickly as you can. Thank you.  

Menu Change 

On Thursday this week the 
school dinner will be chilli with 
rice rather than the Mexican 
beef wrap. 

Class 1 Open Afternoon – Advance notice that there will be an 

open afternoon on Friday 27th April. 


